Dear Sir / Madam,

It has been observed that Department of Revenue has vide its Notification Number 60 / 2017 Dated
June 29, 2017 notified the revisions in the format of Shipping Bill and Bill of Export. These revised
formats are being evaluated for their applicability, collection of the data and would be taken-up for
development in due course after consultation with SEZ Division, Department of Commerce, DC Offices
and DG System. In the meanwhile, SEZ Online will make available the Shipping Bill and Bill of Exports
from the system in existing Print format.

However, in the meanwhile, following additional information would be printed on the documents:
Shipping Bill

1. GSTIN (State Code) of Exporter (SEZ Unit ) would be printed.
2. GSTIN (State Code) of Third Party Exporter / Merchant Exporter (if applicable) would be printed.

Bill of Export

1. GSTIN / UIN (State Code) of DTA Supplier would be printed.
2. GSTIN (State Code) of SEZ Unit would be printed.

DTA Procurement

1. GSTIN / UIN (State Code) of DTA Supplier would be printed.
2. GSTIN (State Code) of SEZ Unit would be printed.

Further, revised format of Bill of Entry is also expected to be notified. In view of the IGST
implementation following changes have been made in the BOE Format printed from SEZ Online System:

Bill of Entry
1. GSTIN (State Code) of SEZ Unit would be printed.
2. In column number 13A — Assessable Value u/Sec 3 of Customs Tariff Act will be printed. In case
of items which attract IGST, the IGST assessable value will be presented here.
3. Inthe section for Items & Duties, in the Column 14 & 15, the details of IGST Duty and IGST Cess
Rate and Duty Amount would be provided in case of items which attract IGST.

SEZ Units and Developers are requested to take note of these changes. DC Offices are requested to
take note of these changes and advise the same to Authorised Officers / Specified Officers of all the
Zones. This may also be advised to Port Customs for information.

Regards,
SEZ Online Team



